
URI Calc-Bowl
You are Invited to the

14th Annual

URI Calc-Bowl

Chafee Hall, Room 271
142 Flagg Rd., Kingston Campus

Thursday
April 4th, 2024
3:00pm to 5:30pm  

Online Open Registration starts Friday, March 1st at:
http://www.math.uri.edu/calcbowl

The URI Calc-Bowl is a lively playoff com-
petition between teams to test the teams’ 
math knowledge. Pre-calculus and calculus 
questions are presented in multiple-choice 
format.  

There will be 10-12 teams consisting of 
three to five members. One multiple-choice 
problem will be presented at a time. The first 
team to buzz in gets to answer the problem. 
There will be several rounds of play and a 
final playoff round for first place.

High School Calculus  
Students are Welcome!

u

Refreshments for all!
Certificates and  
prizes for top places.

uContact: Dr. Vasilije Perovic 
(401) 874-2709 • perovic@uri.edu               

202 Lippitt Hall
Dept. of Mathematics

University of Rhode Island
Kingston, RI 02881


